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From: Dan Kerr <kiwimarineservices@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 2:57 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Tax on Marine Vessels in Rhode Island

Dear House Committee Members

| strongly oppose the proposed H6256 Bill to reinstate the sales and annual property tax on boats.Being in the boat
business | see the amount of bought and sold vessels that bring this company work,As new owners look to
repower,repaint and refit their purchase for open ocean.

Sincerely

Daniel R Kerr

President of Kiwi Marine Services Ltd
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